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Sue Weber Hired as 
Building Assistant

Sue Weber was recently hired into our Building Department 
as the newest Building Assistant. Sue comes to us with many 
years of experience working for the Department of Licensing &   
Regulatory Affairs, Department of Corrections, and Secretary of 
State. Most recently, she served as an Administrative Assistant 
for the City of DeWitt Police Department. 

Sue is a resident of St. Johns. She has two 
daughters and three grandchildren. 
Sue also enjoys playing piano in her 
spare time. We are very excited to 
welcome Sue to our Bath Township team!

The Building Department is open from 1:00 p.m. - 5 p.m. every 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday, and from 8:00 a.m. - 
5 p.m. every Wednesday.

Tom King Memorial Junk Day 
Cancelled for 2020

Due to COVID-19, Granger has requested that we cancel our 
Tom King Memorial Junk Day for 2020. They will work with us 
toward rescheduling our event for 2021. As most, if not all, 
communities in the area have been asked to cancel their 
events, Granger can’t guarantee our event will be able to be 
held in May, as in the past.
 
We understand that this will be disappointing news for our 
community, but we will keep you posted as we move forward 
in planning this event for 2021.

For more information on waste and recycling resources, visit 
https://www.clinton-county.org/196/Waste-Management 
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2020 General Election

Bath Township residents may request Absentee Ballots for the November 
election if they have not already done so. The Township will receive ballots 
from the County at the end of September. Ballots will be mailed to those 
who requested them soon after. More information, including the Voter 
Registration Application and Absentee Voter Application, can be found 
on the Township website at www.bathtownship.us. 

November 3, 2020

Township Updates
•	 The Township will continue to conduct all Board and Committee 
     meetings via Zoom. Information on how to participate in virtual                                                                                                                        	
     meetings can be found on our website.

•	 The Bath Township Fire Department is looking for responsible, hard  
working residents that are passionate about the opportunity to serve 
their community as a paid volunteer firefighter. Those interested can     
apply by visiting our employment page.

•	 The Farmers Market will not be moving to the Bath Community Center for 
the winter months due to COVID-19 restrictions. The Market will continue 
outside through October and November, weather permitting.
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